
 

PSHEE 

Kestrel Class will be taught PSHEE 

by Miss White this term. They will 

be working on an anti-bullying unit 

and discussing the school rules. 

Kestrel Class Autumn Term 1 

English 

In English we will be using the book 

of Harry Potter and the 

Philosopher’s Stone as inspiration 

for genres such as biographies, 

story writing, diary writing and 

creating magazine articles. 

Science 

In Science we will be looking at 

sound: how it is made, how we hear, 

how it can be altered and how 

soundproofing works. This will 

involve looking at different musical 

instruments and carrying out several 

investigations. 

Geography 

In Geography we will be looking at 

reading map and navigation skills. 

This will include looking at grid 

references and creating our own 

maps. 

RE 

In RE we will be looking at 

Sikhism, with a focus on 

worship and communities. 

ICT 

ICT will be taught in two parts. Mr 

Vincent will teach the class about E 

safety. Miss Honeyman will be 

looking at recapping on last year’s 

coding skills and developing their 

general ICT skills. 

PE 

The class will be receiving football 

coaching from Mr Rickets 

(Mondays) and working on cross 

country with Mr Vincent 

(Tuesdays). 

Art 

The class will work on several 

Art projects linked to our 

topic, including silhouette 

picture and portraits. 

DT 

We will be working on DT 

projects linked to Harry 

Potter, including making a 

mandrake protector and 

packaging for sweets. 

Spanish 

The class will continue to be taught 

Spanish by Mrs Hawkins, recapping 

their learning from last year. 


